
Public Information Meeting Notice 

April 5th, 2024 

Project ID: 4997-05-72 
S Duluth Ave 
Emerald Drive to Spruce Drive 
City of Sturgeon Bay 
 

You are invited to attend a Public Involvement Meeting regarding the proposed improvements to S 

Duluth Avenue between Emerald Drive and Spruce Drive in the City of Sturgeon Bay, Door County, WI.  

An in-person meeting will be held on April 18, 2024 from 5:30-6:30 pm in the Council Chambers of the 

Sturgeon Bay City Hall, located at 421 Michigan Street. Project representatives will be available at that 

time to discuss the proposed project and address any questions or concerns. Detailed project 

information will also be made available on the City of Sturgeon Bay website (www.sturgeonbaywi.org) 

from April 5th to May 18th, 2024.   

The proposed project would involve reconstruction of the roadway, addition of curb/gutter and 

sidewalk, designated on-road bike lanes, upgrades to the pedestrian crossing at the WIS 42/57 

intersection, installation of storm sewer, and pavement marking and signing. Some real estate would be 

required to complete the proposed project, particularly for the addition of pedestrian accommodations. 

Construction is anticipated for the summer of 2026. During construction, S Duluth Avenue would be 

closed to through traffic between Emerald Drive and WIS 42/57. Access would be maintained for 

residences, businesses, other properties, and emergency vehicles. 

Those who are deaf, hard of hearing, blind, have low vision or speech disabled can use the Wisconsin 

Telecommunication Relay System (WTRS).  The service provides a link between text telephone users and 

conventional telephone users.  Callers can access the relay 24 hours through the toll-free number 1-800-

947-3529 or by dialing 711. 

If you have any questions or would prefer a paper copy of the presentation, please contact the design 

consultant for this project, Mike LaPean, P.E., Cedar Corporation at 920-785-7314, or 

mike.lapean@cedarcorp.com. You may also contact the Sturgeon Bay City Engineer, Chad Shefchik at 

920-746-2913 or cshefchik@sturgeonbaywi.gov.    

    
Chad Shefchik - City Engineer 
City of Sturgeon Bay 
421 Michigan Street 
Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235 
920-746-2913 
cshefchik@sturgeonbaywi.gov  

 

 

 

 

 

Mike LaPean, P.E. - Project Engineer 
Cedar Corporation                                                                                                                                     
1695 Bellevue Street 
Green Bay, WI 54304 
920-785-7314   
mike.lapean@cedarcorp.com 
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